
From:                                 no-reply=huonvalley.tas.gov.au@mailgun.huonvalley.tas.gov.au on behalf of 
"Huon Valley Council" <no-reply@huonvalley.tas.gov.au>
Sent:                                  Wed, 27 Apr 2022 11:34:50 +1000
To:                                      hvc@huonvalley.tas.gov.au;artamos2000@yahoo.com
Subject:                             Planning Representation - Kayla Roberts -

Your representation has been submitted.
Please note: This representation may be subject to the provisions of the Right to Information Act 
2009 which may result in its disclosure to a third party.

I/We (name)

 Kayla Roberts

Of Address

 38 Frypan Road

Town or Suburb

 Glen Huon

Postcode

 7109

Email

 artamos2000@yahoo.com

Phone Number

 0488981105

Description of Development

 Changes of land use Bermuda Road and Glen Huon

At

 Glen Huon

Details of representations

 

I am concerned about the proposed changes to land owner use in Glen Huon. Changes to Land Conservancy on 
my property at Frypan Road will make it difficult in the future fo me to build and create a business on my property 
without the ability to remove a few trees where needed. My property has been logged and cleared many times 
prior to my ownership, and whilst I have no intention of logging it, I wish to reserve the right to Rural Living and 
make decisions related to my property, 
I wish that this area be listed as Rural Living not Land Conservancy as it will also devalue my property, and my 
intrinsic rights as a landowner and ratepayer.
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